
Invitation to the 29th Ph.D. student meeting in Munich
31st July to the 2nd August 2019

Dear Ph.D. students in hydrogeology and related fields,
the doctoral candidates of the Chair of Hydrogeology at the Technical University of Munich
(TUM) are pleased to invite you to the 29th Ph.D. student meeting in Munich. The meeting is
taking place from the 31st July to the 2nd August 2019.

The programme for the three days is a mixture of presentations and field trips. We will visit a
geothermal power plant and learn something about the deep geothermal energy in Bavaria. At
the workshop day you will have the chance to present and discuss your study project at the TU
Munich. At the last day we will have a bicycle excursion to the drinking water supply of Munich
in the Mangfall valley.

We are looking forward to meet you,
the doctoral canditates team of the Chair of Hydrogeology in Munich

The 29th Ph.D. student meeting is kindly supported by the Fachsektion Hydrogeologie in der DGGV (FH-DGGV),
International Association of Hydrogeologists (IAH), the Stadtwerke München (SWM), Geothermal-Alliance Bavaria

(TUM-MSE) and the TUM-Graduate School.


